
Further to my email below of 24 May 2019, I am a little concerned as current coordinator of the 
above Award that to date we have only received 3 nominations with possibly only one of those of 
use. 
Without nominations the Award will not succeed.  It would be very much apprecaited if you could 
rally/motivate  the clubs in your group to seriously think about submitting a nomination for the SA 
Police Officer of the Year Award 2019. Nominations will close in 30 days time on the 19th July. 
Perhaps it might prompt a club if out an email with the wording below is sent. I am open to any 
other suggestions you may have to get the message out there. Any ideas or assistance you can 
provide would be very much appreciated. I can be contacted on 0431325090. 
 
 

SA Police Officer of the Year Award 2019. 

  

A reminder that nominations are open for the SA Police Officer of the Year 
Award 2019.  The closing date for all nominations is19th July 2019. 
Visit www.unley.rotaryclub.org.au for information and the preferred 
nomination form. Any enquiries please send an email 
to pooty@rotaryclub.org.au.  
 
Kind regards 
Leonie Kewen 
SA Police Officer of the Year Award 2019 
Member Rotary Club of Unley.  
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